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June 9, 1972

Henry Blackburn, M.D.

Laboratory of Physiological Hygiene
Stadium Gate 27

School of Public Health

Minneapolis Campus

Dear Henry:

Forgive my tardiness in responding to your kind letter of May 17 in
which you agreed to accept the directorship of the Laboratory of Physiological
Hygiene. Needless to say, I am delighted. I am also delighted with your
apparent success in your recent grant proposal. I hope that this is
symptomatic of continued success in this area.

I look forward to working with you and to extending the influence of

the Lab into the Public Health activities of the School.
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